
SCHOOL DISCOS ARE HERE …

… on Wednesday 6th December!

Reception: 4-5pm Year 1: 5.15-6.15pm Year 2: 6.30–7.30pm

Tickets are £3 (including drink and snack)

Please book and pay for your child’s place in advance.

We are sorry we had to postpone the disco but it has now been rearranged for

Wednesday 6th December 2023. We do need everyone whose child is attending

this disco to complete the google form but any payments already made will be

used against this new date.

If you offered to volunteer to help at the disco and would still like to do so, or

are now able to help, then please indicate this on the new form. In order to be

able to run the discos we require eight volunteers for each, including one first

aider. We will confirm the volunteers by email as soon as possible.

Drop-off: Bring your child(ren) to the school office five minutes before the

start of their disco where all children MUST be signed in. Unfortunately

parents are unable to stay for the disco.

Collection: Please arrive at the school office five minutes before the end of

their disco. All children MUST be signed out. (Parents/carers with children in

subsequent year groups will need to collect the younger child and return to the

entrance to drop off the older child.)

No physical tickets will be issued for this event as there is a place available for

each and every child at the Infant School.

To book your child’s place please fill in the Google Form no later than

Friday 1st December.

https://forms.gle/Q8ynebt7ep4Xdn5F7

Once you’ve filled in the form please remember to pay online, if you have not

already done so, via the PSA account, using reference: SD (CLASS NUMBER)

(CHILD’S SURNAME)

Thanks from the PSA Committee

Hursthead Infant School PSA Account number: 19189834 Sort code: 01-01-75

https://forms.gle/Q8ynebt7ep4Xdn5F7

